
             

 
 

                 Sound The Alarm. Save A Life  
The American Red Cross is taking our Home Fire Campaign to the next level. This coming 

September, we will join together with our partners, across the Nation, to launch a campaign -

Sound the Alarm. Save A Life. During this blitz from September 22nd – October 15th, Red 

Cross and our partner volunteers will install 100,000 free smoke alarms across more than 100 major city markets.  This is a big step for us, 

and will get everyone involved in our mission, drive community connections and, most importantly—save more lives!   

On Saturday, October 14, 2017 the Bluegrass Area Chapter will be hosting one of these events.  Our goal is to install 1,000 smoke alarms in 

homes, free of charge, in pre-selected neighborhoods! We will be focusing our efforts in the Lexington and Richmond/Berea communities.  To 

make this event successful and to accomplish our goal, we need the help of our community.   

 

Fayette County: Lexington 
Saturday, October 14, 2017 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 
Meeting Location: We will be meeting at Consolidated Baptist Church (1625 Russell Cave Rd, Lexington, KY 40505). 
 
Training provided the morning of the event! 
The first training will start at 9:00 am.  We will have additional trainings for those not able to be there at 9:00. 
 

Sign up today to help your community prevent home fires!  
 

To volunteer and register for the Fayette Co event please use this link: 
https://volunteerconnection.redcross.org/?nd=vms_public_form&form_id=2171  
 
 

***Every volunteer registering for the event will receive a Red Cross T-Shirt as a gift for assisting with the event. T-Shirts will be 

presented to everyone the day of the event at the training.   

***Please register early to make sure we have the correct size available for you!!! After you register please send an email to Rich 

DeAngelis at rich.deangelis@redcross.org with your T-Shirt size. 
 

For more information about the event, please contact Rich DeAngelis at 859-497-6420 or 859-253-1331 or email at 

rich.deangelis@redcross.org. 
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